
Request for Information from Candidate 

Democracy Services Unit Contact: Kevin Roche ext. 8112 

Issue  
Candidate’s name Chrissie Williams 
Request for information 
(issue or question) 

Start Work Notice (May 07)  
The Council has recently let a contract to Barry 
Foster Contracting for a tender price of $890,312.21 
to excavate and re-align the existing drain through 
Shirley Golf Course 
 
I have had an enquiry from a resident.  
Is the full cost of this work($890312) being met by 
CCC or is there some cost share with the golf 
course? 
 

Date of response 08/10/2007 
Response provided Dear Chrissie, 

 
Correct – the project is fully funded by rates as it is a 
Council asset we are upgrading. 
 
Darren Moses 
 

 
 


